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My name is Darla Holguin. I am excited to announce my candidacy for a position on the Saguaro

View Management Company, lnc.'s Board of Directors. I am looking forward to worklng with

the Board of Directors as well as the current Management Company to continuously make

Saguaro View a great place to live.

I am a retired Marine Corps spouse of 30+ years. My husband Mike and I moved to Saguaro

View three years ago along with our parrot and 2 small dogs. I have a Bachelor of Science in

Business/Accounting and 35 years' experience ranging from high level corporate accounting to
bookkeeping and financial counselling. You may have even seen me reading the water meters in

the first half of last year. My husband Mike and I have met with several residents of Saguaro

View over the past three years and understand the concerns of many of our residents and the

issues facing our community. From our roads to the aging water system, our outdated
governing documents and the encroachment on our way of life, we are faced with many
'challenges. 

There is no better time to come together as a community, understand each other's
concerns, recognize chailenges, and I look forward to volunteering my time to ensure Saguaro

View not only endures, but remains a unique desert rural neighborhood amid all the chaos

developing around us.

I promise to listen, be engaged and to advocate on behalf of you, our members, to keep our

community the hidden gem that it is. Now is the"time for positive change, and l'm confident I

can work with our Board of Directors to be a facilitator of that positive change.


